
4-H Fair Book Updates 
 
Some changes have been made this year to the 4-H Fair Book. Some of the changes made include new 
project areas, updated project descriptions and requirements, and several rule updates/changes. 
Outlined below are some of the changes in more detail. Please take time and read the fair rules and 
information relevant to projects you plan on entering. If you have any questions please reach out to the 
office for assistance.  
 
Rule Changes 
 

• Incorrectly filled out pre-entry cards may result in a dropped ribbon place. 

• Updated bracing rules for sheep and goats.  
 
Deadline Updates 

• For livestock ID Forms, if the 15th falls on a weekend, then tagging paperwork will be due the 
Friday before. 

• Fashion Revue photos and scripts are due to the Office by June 23rd at 5:00pm.  
 
Project Updates 
 

• Please note the addition of several new classes as well as the reclassification of others. Also read 
project descriptions and requirements carefully as some have been updated to comply with 
changes to the Kansas State Fair Book.  

• Agronomy, Horticulture, and Landscape Design categories have had their class numbers updated 
in accordance with the Kansas State Fair Book.  

 
New Numbering System 
 

• Due to the increase in project divisions, divisions are now numerically organized instead of 
alphabetical.   


